THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF

THE CHANCELLOR January 2, 191-1-1

Dear Phog:

I have seen the skating rink
only from a distance, but it looks to me
as though it would be entirely up to
expectations if you can just do something
now about the weather.* 1 am del ighted
at the way the water seems to be holding
and it should give smooth and serviceable
ice if we can keep people off of it when
it is too soft for proper use.

I think you have done a grand
job in making this type of recreation
possible.

Sincerely yours,
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Deane W, Malott
Chancellor

*Dictated December 31!



